Eugene Math Circle

http://pages.uoregon.edu/nemirovm/emc.html

The Eugene Math Circle at the University of Oregon will continue its weekly sessions for the
elementary, middle and high school students in 2016-17. We invite students who enjoy math, like
solving challenging problems and want to learn exciting topics that are normally outside the
school curriculum. The Math Circle teachers are members of the UO Mathematics Department.

The program will begin in the end of September and will run through the end of May — check the
website for the exact dates.

This year the EMC will have five different sessions, two for the elementary school students, two
for the middle and one for the high school students. We have added a class designed for the 6™
and 7™ graders new to the program, as well as for the Elementary students who are ready to move
on.

The EMC elementary continues with two classes:
* Elementary I will meet at 4:30-5:20 pm on Thursdays — recommended for 2-3 graders.
* Elementary II will meet at 6:30-7:20 pm on Thursdays — recommended for 4-5 graders.

The EMC upper division has three classes:
Level I will meet at 5:30-6:20 pm on Thursdays — recommended for 6-7 graders.
* Level II will meet at 5:30-6:45 pm on Thursdays — recommended for 8" graders and
continuing 7™ graders.
* Level IIT will meet at 5:00-6:30 pm on Wednesdays - recommended for 9-12 graders, or
younger participants by invitation only.

If you are not sure what is the right level for you, please contact the class instructors (check the
website for contact information) or the EMC coordinator (nemirovm@uoregon.edu).

All sessions will meet at the UO campus — the classrooms will be announced later.
The application forms can be found at the Eugene Math Circle web site. Applications will be

considered until classes are full. The fee for participation in the EMC is $100 per term. Please
note that financial aid is available and the admission is need-blind.



